
Affäre’s  
Tasting Menu

January 2025 

Dear Guests, 

We will not offer our weekly 
Tasting Menu during January’s  
Kansas City Restaurant Week. 

The Restaurant Week  
menu will be available, instead. 

We will resume offering 
our Tasting Menu 

in February 2024, and will be sure  
to let everyone know  

through email and social media. 

Please know that we are always  
happy to offer customized wine pairings 

with the dishes you choose. 

Thank you for your patronage! 

Your Affäre Family 


